
School Photos 

The school photographers will be in on Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th November to take 
the children's individual and sibling photographs (Coppice children only). Individual 
photographs will be on Monday 12th November and sibling photographs will be on Tuesday 
13th November. 

Sibling photos, Tuesday 13th November: If you have a child in Mrs. Twilley's Afternoon 
Class and want them to have a photograph taken with their older Coppice siblings, please 
take them all to the infant hall for 9.00am on Tuesday. You will then need to take them 
round to the office so that the older children can be marked present - they will not receive a 
late mark. 

If you have a child in Mrs Flynn or Mrs Higgitt’s class, sibling photographs will take place 
during their Nursery session. 

Thank you 


